
Saltash United Football Club grant update 

 

Background 

Saltash United Football club applied for a grant of £1,000 towards the cost of refurbishment of 

existing male and female toilets to include the creation of unisex disabled toilet facilities. 

The grant was approved at the Policy and Finance Meeting held on 10th May 2023. 

Minute no 18/23/24 

It was proposed by Councillor Bickford, seconded by Councillor P 
Samuels and RESOLVED to award £1,000.00. 
 

Application 
Number 

Organisation Amount 
Requested 

CC269 Saltash United 
Football Club 

£1,000.00 

 

It was proposed by Councillor Miller, seconded by Councillor Mortimore and RESOLVED to 
award £1,000 subject to the incorporation of fully accessible disabled toilet. 

 
The project was due to be completed by 1st August 2023. 

An update was received at the Policy and Finance Meeting held on 12th September 2023. 

a. CC269 Saltash United Football Club; 
 

Members discussed extending the deadline for the awarded funds to Saltash United Football 

Club to allow sufficient time for the project works to be completed.  

 

Members noted the various delays being experienced and the continued hard work undertaken 

to raise the additional funds required. 

 

It was proposed by Councillor Miller, seconded by Councillor P Samuels and RESOLVED to 

extend the Community Chest Grant of £1,000 until the end of the financial year 31st March 2024 

reporting any further progress at the next available Policy and Finance meeting. 

A further update was received at the Policy and Finance Meeting held on 9th January 2024 

a. CC269 Saltash United Football Club: 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Stoyel, seconded by Councillor Brady and RESOLVED to note 

the report and delegate authority to the Receptionist to obtain a further report on the project to 

be received at the Policy and Finance meeting to be held on 12th March 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Update from Saltash United Football Club 

The Football Foundation have approved the funding and it is anticipated that the works will be 

completed within eight weeks using an approved Saltash based contractor.  

The Football Foundation expressed concerns about the initial application and the size of the 

facilities. Due to this the Saltash United Football Club has had to revise plans. The new plans will 

be for both the male and female toilets to have an accessible toilet in each, this will not be a fully 

disabled toilet.  

Proposal 

1. To note the report updating the current status of the project and extend the Community Chest 

of £1,000 until the end of May 2024 reporting any further progress at the next available Policy 

and Finance meeting.   

 

End of report 
Receptionist/Mayor’s Secretary. 


